
TECH SUIT RESTRICTIONS 

 

Effective September 1, 2020, “Tech Suits” as defined in Rule 102.8.1.G (new rule) will not 
be permitted to be worn by any 12 & Under USA Swimming athlete member in competition 
at any Sanctioned, Approved or Observed meet. 

Technical Planning was asked to look at the prospect of implementing a ban for 12 and 
unders PRIOR to the 2020 USA Swimming date.  

Vote #1: 

Shall CT Swimming adopt early implementation of the “Tech Suit” ban, beginning 
September 1, 2019? 

 

   YES    NO   

 

(If YES is the majority for vote #1, vote #2 will be counted.) 

 

If you voted YES to Vote #1, please proceed to Vote #2: 

 

Vote #2: 

1. Shall “Technical Suits” be prohibited for all 12 & Under swimmers effective 
September 1, 2019. 

 

   YES    NO   

 

2. Shall “Technical Suits” be prohibited for all 10 & Under swimmers effective 
September 1, 2019. 

 

   YES    NO   

 

 

 


